
 

 

 

Join Us On Facebook!  
Please join the MSFN on Facebook at CSU Multicultural Staff & Faculty Network.  Keep up to date with upcoming events, 
information and pertinent information regarding the MSFN and CSU.  Look us up and join! 
 

The MSFN has a great series of events for you! 
 Marc Lamont Hill Reflection Conversation 

 Raising a Child of Color in Today’s World  

 Campus Climate Survey Results Presentation 

 MSFN Spring Meeting  

 MSFN Happy Hours 

 High School Diversity Conference Volunteer Opportunity  

 MSFN Spring Reception  

Event information is below in the campus events section.  We hope that you will join the MSFN for these events.  Mark 
your calendars today!  
 

Consider joining the MSFN leadership team 
Your leadership is needed!  The MSFN is looking for dedicated people to serve on a variety of committees.  Committees 
include: 

 Professional Development 

 Faculty and Staff Recruitment 

 Social Networking and Community Engagement  

 Awards and Recognition 

If you are interested in serving on any of these committees or would like more information, please contact Tonja Rosales 
at Tonja.Rosales@business.colostate.edu 
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Colloquium Presentation: Dr. Susana Muñoz 
“Is this person going to be against me or for me? Understanding how undocumented students navigate their disclosure 
process”  
Tuesday, February 10, 2015  
9:30 am - 10:30 am   
310 Lory Student Center  
College of Health and Human Sciences - School of Education 
Candidate for Assistant/Associate Professor in Higher Education Leadership* 
This position is one of four faculty positions in The School of Education’s Cluster Hire Search Focused on Diversity, 
Equity, and Inclusion. 
 
Marc Lamont Hill  
Black History Month Keynote Speaker 
Hill, a nationally known social justice activist, will address the dangers of believing we live in a post-racial society. 
February 10, 2015 
7:00 pm 
Lory Student Center Grand Ballroom  
 
MSFN Reflection Dialogue on Marc Lamont Hill’s Keynote Address 
Join MSFN as we dialogue in response to the Marc Lamont Hill presentation  
Wednesday, February 11, 2015 
8:00 am – 9:00 am  
The Office of the Vice President for Diversity - 645 South Shields Street 
 
Raising a Child of Color in Today’s World  
Are you a parent, guardian or have a role in raising a child of color?  Come converse with a panel of parents who have 
and are raising a child of color in today’s world.  This panel is dialogue based and welcomes attendee insight.   
Friday, February 20, 2015  
12:00 pm  
Rockwell Hall 119 
 
CSU Campus Climate Survey Result Presentation 
Come hear the results of CSU’s recent Campus Climate survey.  Presentation by Jennifer Schneider 
Thursday, March 12, 2015 
3:30 pm – 5:00pm 
The Office of the Vice President for Diversity - 645 South Shields Street 
 
MSFN Happy Hour  
Join the MSFN for some great conversation, drinks and fun.  This low commitment event is a great one to get to know 
other MSFN members.   
Friday, March 20, 2015 
4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
El Monte - 1611 South College Avenue #100, Fort Collins, CO 80525 
 
MSFN Spring Meeting  
Come partake in MSFN official business.  Be part of the movement!  RSVP form coming soon.   
Thursday, March 26, 2015 
11:00 pm – 1:00 pm 
Lory Student Center – Grey Rock Room  
 
MSFN Happy Hour  
Join the MSFN for some great conversation, drinks and fun.  This low commitment event is a great one to get to know 
other MSFN members.   
Friday, April 10, 2015 
4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 



Canyon Chophouse - 211 Canyon Avenue, Fort Collins, CO 80521 
 
Volunteer Opportunity – CSU High School Diversity Conference  
This is a great way to serve our community and the future students of CSU.  Volunteer with MSFN for the CSU High 
School Diversity Conference.  Please contact Hermen Diaz, hermen.diaz@colostate.edu to sign up for a time.  
Tuesday, April 21, 2015 
Various volunteer time blocks available.  
Lory Student Center  
 
MSFN Spring Reception 
Come join the MSFN to celebrate another great year!  Food and refreshments will be served.  RSVP form coming soon. 
Friday, May 8, 2015 
4:00 pm – 6:30 pm 
The Office of the Vice President for Diversity - 645 South Shields Street 
 
 
 

About this Newsletter 
This newsletter is distributed by The Multicultural Staff and Faculty Network at Colorado State University.  E-Newsletter items are 
provided for informational purposes only, and do not necessarily represent the views of the MSFN or its participants, nor do they 
necessarily represent the views of the students, staff, faculty, or administration of Colorado State University. Information contained 
within this document is for the personal use of the individual subscriber. Information within the information is not a media advisory 
or press release. This is an ANNOUNCE ONLY list. As such, only the list owners can post emails or messages to this list. If you wish to 
unsubscribe from this list please send an email to CSU_MSFN@mail.colostate.edu. If you are interested in posting brief 
announcements; please submit items via e-mail to CSU_MSFN@mail.colostate.edu a minimum of three weeks ahead of the 
event/item.  We reserve the right to edit all announcements for clarity and space. 
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